Dear Sangat Member,

Waheguru Ji ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji ki Fateh,

In view of the continued threat posed by COVID-19, the GSSWH management has decided to **extend the closure for another two weeks**, for the safety and wellbeing of our sangat members.

The doors to the <u>GSSWH shall remain locked</u> from <u>July 16th to July 31st.</u> These protective measures will be reviewed from time to time, and any decision taken regarding reopening the GSSWH, will be communicated to the sangat via email.

On SUNDAYs, shabad kirtan will be streamed live on facebook at 11:30 AM. There will be no kirtan dewan, and parshad and boxed langar will NOT be served.

Please stay safe and healthy, and follow the CDC guidelines on (i) Social distancing, (ii) Face covering, (iii) Hygiene and Sanitation, and (iv) Avoid Surface Contact.

We would highly appreciate you cooperation.